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Working To Restore Nature

3315 Almaden Expressway, Suite 34
San Jose, CA 95118

Phone: (408) 264-7723

FAX: (408) 264-2435

April 19, 1593
0415echu.6041
61026.02

Ms. Eva Chu

Alameda County Health Care Services Agency

Department of Environmental Health

80 Swan Way, Room 200

Qakland, California 94624

Subject: Site Status Update for ARCO Station 6041, 7249 Village Parkway, Dublin,

California.
Dear Ms. Chu:

This letter provides an update on investigation and remedial activities conducted for the above-
referenced site. This update covers site activities performed during March 1993, and site
activities anticipated for the month of April 1993.

March 1993 Activities
©  Performed monthly groundwater monitoring.
O  Prepared results of 4th quarter 1992 monitoring report including the results of
evaluations of data obtained in February 1993 from the joint monitorings of sites

near the ARCO site. As stated in the report, listed leak sites upgradient from the
ARCO site may have to proceed with offsite investigations.

Work Anticipated for April 1993

©  Continue monthly groundwater monitoring, including monitoring of newly installed
monitoring wells.

O  Schedule mecting between ARCO and the Alameda County Health Care Services
Agency to discuss additional work to be performed at the site.
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If you have any questions or comments regarding this letter, please call us at (408) 264-7723.

Sincerely,
RESNA Industries Inc.
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Joel Coffman
Project Manager
¢cc: Mr. Michael Whelan, ARCO Products Company

Mark Thomson, Alameda County District Attorney’s Office
Richard Hiett, Regional Water Quality Control Board



